From: Randy J Moore

To: owen@mcmjac.com
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 11:29:59 PM

CAUTION: This email was received from an external source

I have been following the discussion regarding the plans for the future of the dam and related recreation. I urge the
governor to move forward with LEAVING the dam in place PROVIDing cheap, reliable energy . Upgrade the
recreation areas and try and allow the native community to develop fishing techniques and alternatives for
subsistence.

Randy moore
4640 Southpark bluff drive
Anchorage, Alaska 99516
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